
Sunday 8th December: Christingle, 4pm
Sunday 15th December: Carols by Candlelight, 6.30pm
Saturday 21st December: Carol singing at the Co Op, 10.30am
Sunday 22nd December: Usual services
Tuesday 24th December: Crib service, 4pm
Tuesday 24th December: Midnight Communion, 11pm
Wednesday 25th December: Communion at QR, 9.15am
Wednesday 25th December: All age service, 10.30am
Thursday 26th December: No Communion service
Sunday 29th December: All age service, 10.30am
Thursday 2nd Jan: Communion 9.30am
Sunday 5th Jan: All-age cafe style service, 10.30am 
(usual service QR 9.15am)
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Coming Up...
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Opportunities to Serve
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Contact Paul
paul.peterson@christchurchdownend.com

Volunteers required to help deliver CAP hampers on Tues
10th Dec 4pm - 6pm. Please speak to Rosie if you can help.
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Contact Anita

anita.dobson@christchurchdownend.com
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http://christchurchdownend.com/discipleship/
https://licc.org.uk/ourresources/down-to-earth-a-christmas-devotional-journey/


Contact Harriet
harriet.jolly@christchurchdownend.com

Look out for the new 'Connected Connections' letter,
connecting church and home for children. It will tell you more

about what children are learning on a Sunday as well as ideas for
sharing faith at home
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Coming soon
Bounce into the 

New Year!

Free event for
children/families

Bouncy castle, games,
refreshments

Sat 4th Jan 10-11.30



www.christchurchdownend.com
                   

Do you have a pastoral need?
Care  - Spiritual Support  - Prayer

 philip.rowe@christchurchdownend.com

0117 9089867

Christ Church Downend christchurchdownend

Contact Paul
paulpeterson@christchurchdownend.com

Highlights for December:

The decoration of the Church Christmas tree
Trip to The Mix youth celebration
Christmas bake off 
The last 3 of our teaching sessions on 'The Church in Action’

We're really grateful to all those who donated to the thankyou gift for
Diane and Gary. Just over £1000 was donated. Gifts as well as cards from

youth group members will be presented in the coming days.

If you know of young people age 10-18 who might be
interested in joining us, pick up a youth card from

church or point them in the direction of Paul, Tracy,
Julia, Emily, Iona or Andy.

mailto:carecoordinators@christchurchdownend.com

